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        Gillette City Council Pre-Meeting, February 5, 2019 

Council Proceedings    March 19, 2019    6:30 p.m. 

 

A Pre-Meeting of the City Council was held on Tuesday the 19th day of March 2019. 

 

Present were Councilmen Brown, Carsrud, Lundvall, McLeland, Neary, and Council President Montgomery; 

City Administrator Davidson; City Attorney Reyes; Directors Cole, Henderson; Managers Palazzari, Toscana, 

Schoen, and Tyrell; and City Clerk Staskiewicz. 

 

Warm Up Items 

Councilman McLeland commended City snow crews for their snow removal efforts that allowed road access 

to the emergency room for his family and many others during the blizzard.  

 

Councilman Carsrud inquired about crash history at the intersection of Butler Spaeth Road and 12th Street. 

City Administrator Davidson stated that Staff would evaluate, gather data, and report back to Council. 

 

Councilman Neary congratulated the local high school basketball teams for their success at the State 

Tournament. 

 

Councilman Montgomery commended Administrator Davidson and Utilities Director Cole for a great job of 

explaining, to the Antelope Valley Home Owner’s Association, the process and enforcement regarding the 

City’s nuisance ordinance (Chapter 13) and how it differs from their subdivision covenants. 

 

Councilman Neary stated that the early morning sun creates treacherous driving conditions on Lakeway Road 

near the water main break. Utilities Director Cole reported that Lakeway Road is now closed in that area until 

the repair is completed. 

 

Budget Calendar Review 

Finance Director Henderson gave a detailed review of the upcoming budget calendar. 

 

Review March 19th Council Agenda 

The group reviewed the upcoming agenda items. 

 

Adjournment 

There being no further business to come before the Council, the meeting adjourned at 6:55 p.m. An audio 

recording of this meeting is available in the City Clerk’s Office.  
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